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From: Annika Nielsen 
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 11:25 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Rezoning application No. 00808 for 3198 Quadra Street

To whom it may concern,  
 
I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed rezoning at 3198 Quadra Street, which would allow for 
storefront cannabis retail. 
  
I live on this block, and I feel it would be detrimental to the neighborhood. There exists already a plethora of cannabis 
retailers in Victoria, and adding one to an otherwise residential neighborhood is totally unnecessary.  
 
Additionally, this location is only 1 block away from an elementary school, which seems like an inappropriate place for 
this kind of development. 
 
I urge the council to deny this request. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration,  
 
Annika Nielsen  


